
 

 

15 July 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Following the letter sent home regarding the return to school in September a number 
of people have asked about PE lessons and whether kit will be needed.   The intention 
is for practical PE to take place with additional measures such as not doing contact 
sport and so kit will be needed (although not for the first day back).   I have attached a 
leaflet for your information so that you can see the current intentions.   This will be put 
on the website with a risk assessment.  Of course, like everything we are planning, 
there is the possibility that the guidance will change again before September. 
  
Regard 

 
 
 
  
  

Ian Bryant 
Headteacher 
 


